
Common Area Maintenance Update – Weather-Related Delays 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. As many of you are aware, our area has received 

significant rainfall over the past two weeks. As a result, the common areas throughout our 

communities are heavily saturated, which has impacted on our ability to perform regular 

landscape maintenance. 

 

Please be assured that we are actively monitoring all common areas and are making every 

effort to maintain them as conditions safely allow. In some locations, overgrowth may be 

visible. This is not due to oversight but rather a precaution to avoid causing ruts or damage 

to the turf and soil. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we wait for conditions to improve. Once 

the ground has dried sufficiently, our landscaping teams will resume regular maintenance and 

service all areas accordingly. 

 

For questions or concerns, please submit your inquiry through the “Contact Us” tab of your 

HOA website or at: https://www.essexhoa.com/contact-us.aspx  

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Essex Association Management, L.P. 

Community Management Team 
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